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Concerned Apple Valley Resident
 
I (LaToya Brooks ),  An Apple Valley Residents Against Potential
Eminent Danger from the implementation of 5G Towers being
installed in our local public parks and public schools
am requesting my voice be heard.
 
I believe 5G directly affects my family, and community.  And do
not want the towers installed in my local parks and schools where
my children can be exposed to strong EMFs ( Electro Magnetic
Fields). 

5G uses both microwaves and millimeter waves which emit
harmful radiation over time. 

I’m all for moving our town forward with faster internet speeds both for upload
and download of data, but there has to be a safer way for our children.

Thank You,

 
Sincerely,

Concerned Residents for A Safe Community
LaToya Brooks 
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